
NOTICE OF PUBLIC EVENT 
2025 Governor’s State of the State Luncheon 

 
2025 GOVERNOR’S STATE OF THE STATE LUNCHEON will be held on January 15, 
2025, at 10:30 a.m. located at Phoenix Raceway, 7602 Jimmie Johnson Dr., Avondale, 
Arizona. 
 
A quorum of the CITY OF PHOENIX CITY COUNCIL may be present. No council or 
subcommittee business will be discussed, nor any action taken. This is a curtesy 
notice.  
 
For further information regarding the event, please contact (Stephanie Bracken) at 
(602.262.4687) or TTY: 7-1-1.  
 
JANUARY 9,2025 


